
 

*** PRESS RELEASE *** 

THE CITY OF LINDSAY INVITES YOU TO SENATOR HURTADO’S FIRE SAFETY 
& PREPAREDNESS PRESS CONFERENCE 

The City of Lindsay is pleased to invite you to Senator Hurtado’s Fire Safety & Preparedness 
Press Conference at 11:00 a.m. on Thursday, October 7, 2021 at the Lindsay City Hall Steps 
located at 251 E. Honolulu St., Lindsay, California. This event will recognize the funding being 
allotted to the City from the SB-170 Budget Act of 2021. 

From SB-170 Budget Act of 2021: (11.5) “Of the amount appropriated in Schedule (2), 
$1,000,000 shall be equally divided in grants to the fire and public safety departments of the 
cities of Lindsay, Woodlake, and Sanger in the counties of Fresno and Tulare for the purposes of 
public safety equipment to address wildfire risk and impacts.” 

Please join us to celebrate the positive impact the SB-170 Budget Act of 2021 will have on the 
community.  

 
Dated: October 04, 2021 
Contact: Joseph Tanner, City Manager 
Phone: (559) 562-7102 x 8010 


